LADYFACE

GREENWAY PROJECT

Project Bid Revision Update

March 19, 2024

The bids received for the Ladyface
Greenway Project on February 6, 2024,
surpassed initial estimates, leaving
minimal leeway for unforeseen
circumstances. In a commitment to
fiscal responsibility and adherence to P Comracn
budgetary constraints, the project team Notice to Proceed
has redefined the project scope e Construction Duration
incorporating additional and deductive
bid items. A revised bid package and
Notice Inviting Bids (NIB) was released
on Friday, March 15, 2024.

Updated Timeline

e Contractor Bids Advertised
Pre-bid Job Walk
Bids Closed

Please refer to the right for the
updated construction schedule.

March 15, 2024
March 26, 2024

May 7, 2024
May/June 2024
July/August 2024

18 months (1 %2 years)

Have a Question?
1-844-LDY-FACE (539-3223)

Stay Up To Date

@cityofagourahills contact@ladyfacegreenway.com

LadyfaceGreenway.com

Special Thanks

Funding provided by Metro,
a partner in our community.

California State Department
of Parks and Recreation.



